
07/05/2021 

MR Noel Davis 
32 Fairy Bower Road ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
noeldavis@iprimus.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0356 - 32 Reddall Street MANLY NSW 2095

This property is in direct line of sight from my upstairs living area to an ocean view. I am 
concerned that the increased height of the proposed development will obstruct the sea view. A 
height indicator should be put on the development site so that I can see whether the proposed 
height will obstruct the long standing existing sea view from my property. 

Sent: 7/05/2021 11:57:07 AM
Subject: Online Submission


